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The first Batch of PgPTE training program was inaugurated by Dr V Nagaraj, Chairman, Sambhram Group of Institution in the presence of Prof. HG Chandrakanth, Principal, Sambhram Institute of Technology and Prof K C Mishra, Principal, Sambhram Academy of Management Studies. The first batch of nineteen trainees along with the trainers was also present in the ceremony. The Program started with Chairman addressing the gathering highlighting the importance of such training session and also expected serious and sincere participation from each member. He also emphasised on setting the benchmark for Higher Education Institutions and to bring innovations from out of this training into teaching pedagogy in their domains aiming at enhancing quality in Higher Education. Prof Mishra spoke on the occasion emphasizing the importance of PgPTE Program for capacity building of Higher Education Faculty Members in India, Vietnam and China. There would be the need to get well trained in the global syllabi designed by International Project Members from Spain, Germany and Poland. Prof Chandrakanth also addressed the trainees. The session concluded with vote of thanks proposed by Prof. Sowndeshwari, Associate Professor of Sambhram Institute of Technology.


